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Wilson Center Digital Archive Transcript - English

STANDARD FORM NO. 64

Office Memorandum < UNITED STATES GOVERNMENT
DATE: July 21, 1949

TO: Ambassador Jessup

FROM: FE - Mr. Butterworth

SUBJECT:

Thank you for your memorandum of July 20th. | am glad that you found our
memorandum on the Association of Asiatic States helpful and in accordance with your
request | enclose a copy for your files.

| have asked Mr. Ely to look into the question of a possible Regional University at
Manila.

FE: WWButterworth: mls



